
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: July 3, 2001
File No.: 5320-02

To: City Manager

From: Transportation Manager

Subject: 2001 Local Improvement Program

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT preparation of construction bylaws on the project listed in the Transportation Manager’s
report dated July 3, 2001 be approved;

AND THAT Council receive the attached 635 Report for the 2001 project.

BACKGROUND:

The City of Kelowna has started upgrading of water, sewer and road infrastructure on Marshall
Street from Rowcliff to Buckland.  As part of this work, residents have petitioned for local
improvements to allow for landscaping, curb, gutter and asphalt widening.  As well, the City will
be installing heritage style lighting fixtures, heritage conservation area street signage and
benches.  Council is requested to approve the local improvement bylaw to allow for the work to
proceed.  The residents have petitioned for a second local improvement for underground
conduits, wiring and works for street lighting to remove existing utility poles.

File No. Description

649 Marshall Street – underground conduits, wiring and works for street lighting
on Buckland Avenue to Rowcliff Avenue

_________________________________________
R.W. Westlake, P.Eng.
Transportation Manager

_________________________________________
John Vos,
Director of Works & Utilities

DL/ms

Attach.
cc: Revenue Manager

Roadways Engineer
City Clerk


